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To provide a loving home for homeless  
and abandoned boys in Nairobi, Kenya. 
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 Mission to Nairobi 
By the time you read this, thirteen people from the 
Midland-Penetanguishene area will be enroute to Nairobi 
visiting the Life4Kids home. Daily reports (with pictures) 
will be sent back. If you would like to receive those daily 
reports from Kenya, complete the form that was sent to 
you in an e-mail on October 30th. 

Early Academic Success 
The youngest boy in Life4Kids graduated this week. He 

now goes into Grade 1. His 
graduation certificate notes 
that he is “intelligent.” We are 
proud of his achievement. He is 
the boy in the middle of the 
photo. 

 
 
 
 

More Graduates Upcoming 
Three of our boys are writing their 
final exams for the final level of 
primary school. They will be 
graduating to junior high school. 

 

 
Higher Education Success 
We are happy to report that two of our boys now attend  

university. This marks 
a major step in their 
lives and is a proud 
moment for the entire 
Life4Kids family. 
Lawrence (shown in 
picture) is the most 
recent to attend 
university. Both boys 
have received 
scholarships.

Support for Higher Education 
We have two boys in university. While both have secured 
scholarships to cover most of their tuition costs, we 
continue to support them by providing for their meals, 
accommodation, and spending money. Would you 
consider sponsoring one of these boys for a year for 
$2,060 per year? 

Economic Challenges 
Kenya is experiencing economic difficulties and socio-
political instability. With these ongoing challenges in 
Kenya and the world at large, Life4Kids must continue to 
seek support from sponsors and partners to be able to 
manage and maintain the quality of care and education for 
the children.  

What Your Financial Support Does 
• Ensures that the boys have access to quality 

education, balanced meals, and healthcare. 
• Funds special projects such as the new house, the 

new septic system, and the library/computer lab, 
which will significantly enhance our educational 
infrastructure. 

• Provides continuous support during times of 
economic hardship, ensuring that our operations 
continue without disruptions. 

Gratitude from Executive Director Jane 
Jane Wasike sends the following message from Kenya: “On 
behalf of all the children and the staff, I would like to 

extend our deepest 
gratitude to our 
sponsors and partners. 
Your continued support 
is crucial to our success 
and words cannot fully 
express the depth of our 
gratitude for your 
kindness. Thank you for 
being a source of hope 
to our boys and a 
reminder that there is 
good in the world.” 


